Town of Antrim
Board of Selectmen

Minutes of the January 9, 1995 meeting.

Selectmen present were: Phil Dwight, Dave Boule and Tom Davis.

The minutes of the January 3, 1995 meeting were approved as written.

Intent to Cuts for Swiftwater Girl Scouts and H. Valeriani were signed as well as a Yield Tax for the Swiftwater Girl Scouts.

The following abatement applications were reviewed:

A more extensive review is needed on the applications of; Fred and Cornelia Pierce, Gino Rossi, Edward Forster, Edward and Carmen VanBlarcom.

Madeline Dusky- Poppa's request for abatement was approved.

Philip and Elsie Traxler's request for abatement was denied.

Chairman Phil Dwight presented his resignation from the Board of Selectmen effective immediately. However, he was appointed to the position for the three month interim period from now until Town Meeting in March.

The Board has approved and appreciates Mr. Seavey's volunteering, at no cost, to snowblow the sidewalk on West Street which will enable the children to pass safely to and from school.

The Board will make a final decision at next week's meeting on the means of funding the Gregg Lake Road Bridge construction.

The Board unanimously voted to support the proposed 60/40% school funding formula change to be voted on in March.

Selectmen Dwight informed the Board of the recent phone conversation with Attorney Bradley regarding the Town's suit against the State Board of Education.

Respectfully submitted, Phil Dwight.